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March 6, 2020

Cancellation of the degree ceremony 2020

To UGAS students graduating in March 2020 and their supervisors

Because of the outbreak of the COVID-19, we have decided to cancel the
degree ceremony and the party scheduled on March 17th, 2020.

The degree ceremony is very important for students, so we regret having to
deliver such a message. However, our priority is to ensure the safety of
students and their families, and to prevent the spread of the COVID-19 in
Japan. We ask for your kind understanding.

Details about the diploma and other documents associated with graduation
will be sent by e-mail to the students and their supervisors.

Hiroki Oue
Dean of United Graduate School of Agricultural Sciences,
Ehime University



